PO Box 520378 O Independence, MO 64052 USA O 800.365.5798 O www.MVPA.org

March 10, 2014

Denny Hair 30446 Joseph Rd Hockley, TX 77447

Dear Mr. Hair:

I and Board of Directors of the Military Vehicle Preservation Association extend our appreciation to you for your outstanding video portrayal of the Association and the Military Vehicle hobby. This recognition extends to Mr. Dan Herman and Mr. Tom Townsend for their excellent work to film and edit this production. The participation of the officers and men of the 3rd Army demonstrated their dedication to honor the history we preserve. This work serves as a valuable public presentation that supports the mission of the Military Vehicle Preservation Association and educates the public on the significance of historic military vehicles.

Sincerely,

David Cadorette

David Cadorette President